
Friday  26th March 2021 

This Weeks Spotlight! 

Year One and Two 

 

We have had an amazing week in school:  we have to the Tawd to look for signs 

of Spring.  We found buds, new leaves growing and spring flowers. 

 

We have also been thinking about Easter and it’s importance.  We have made 

Eggs for our Collective Worship tree, Rice Krispy cakes and Easter Cards. 

 

Have a great Easter from Year One and Two. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



Classroom News! 
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FSU This week has been very exciting for FSU! A beautiful Spring walk and a special visit 

from the Easter Bunny. We have also spent lots of time learning our special Easter 

story. Have a wonderful Easter everyone!  

Year Three & Four This week, the children in year 3 4 have been busy writing non-chronological re-

ports on Roman food and learning about the luxury meat they enjoyed eating in-

cluding pheasant and goose. They have also been practicing their sewing skills in 

Design Technology to add pockets to their map case and purse.  

Year Five & Six This week is Year 5/6 we have been discussing the vocabulary used in our class nov-

el and identifying detailed descriptions of the setting. In Maths, we have been ex-

ploring powers of 10 and positive and negative numbers.  

In Science, we have been looking at the growth patterns of babies and constructing 

graphs to show their development. During our Come and See sessions,  we have 

been discussing the Stations of the Cross and the sacrifices Jesus made for us.  

Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I can not believe it has been a year since we went into lockdown and started following social distancing 

rules.  It is good to remind ourselves of all the people who have been working really hard during lock-

down to ensure we can begin to move towards normal life.  I especially give thanks to our NHS but also 

all the scientists who have created the vaccine, the people who manufacture the vaccine and the people 

who work behind the scenes in the council, health service and other publics services to ensure the 

smooth running of life including those who work in our food industry.   

 

Easter is a good time to reflect on our lives, make positive changes and give thanks to God for our fami-

lies.  I wish all the families of St. Edmund’s a Happy Easter and look forward to seeing you in April.   

 

Take care and be safe 

 

Mrs Birmingham 



Classroom Rewards 

Reminder:  Attendance and Lateness 
Overall attendance is up from last week, so thank you for getting your children to school and on time.  This will have 

a massive impact on your children and their education. 
 

Attendance Award 
 

This weeks winners are: Year One & Two 
The winning class receives an extra playtime. 

Overall attendance: 96.3% 
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St. Edmund’s Standard Award  Care, Consideration and Courtesy Award 

Tyler James  Viktor Huska  

Evie Jordan.  Keita Butane  

Aron Sorol  Mia McLoughlin 

Braydon Needham Katerina Kotelnikov  

Each week children are encouraged to complete their work to a high standard (St. Edmund’s Standard).  Children who have 

tried their best to try and reach this standard will be awarded the ‘St. Edmund’s Standard Award’.  Children are also encour-

aged to follow the school mission statement and show ‘Care, Consideration and Courtesy’ towards each other, children who 

show acts of kindness which follow the mission statement will be awarded the ‘Care, Consideration and Courtesy Award’. 

FSU 96.4% 

Year One & Two 98.3% 

Year Three & Four 96.5% 

Year Five & Six 95% 


